LRRCSC - INQUIRY INTO DRUG LAW REFORM
RECEIVED 25 FEB 2017

. . . SUBMISSION NO. 84
Christianne Andonovski

From: Jesse Moran <wordpress@wp.greens.org.au>
Sent: Saturday, 25 February 2017 9:44 AM

To: LRRCSC

Subject: Re: Pill Testing

RE: INQUIRY INTO DRUG LAW REFORM

Re: Pill Testing

Hello,

It is plain to see that needles around Richmond and surrounding areas are an issue, people laying dead on our
streets due to insufficient care within our state is an issue. We have a solution, which has worked around the world
and in our own country. Let's put our money towards a brighter future for our fellow members, friends and children.
Build a supervised injection centre for Richmond - we know it works. Nuff said -

-- Jesse Moran

I'm happy for my submission and details to be made public.
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